
 

Traffic and parking continue to be a concern for our school.  We need 

your help. 
 

Walking is the best option.  If you can’t walk to school, please help by parking nearby and 

“walking at least two block” to drop off or pick up your child.   

 

 No one may park in the drive through!  You may not leave your car without a driver in it – 

not even for a few minutes.  Please remain in your car and move it forward as the car in front 

moves off!  Emergency vehicles must have access to the school at all times.  The drive though 

is just that – a drive through.  Please don’t stop on the cross walk.  If your child is not there 

after school, keep circulating until you are able to pick up safely him/her without double 

parking.   

 

 Please do not linger over long goodbyes as it does not take long for traffic to back up.  
Please have your child on the right hand side of the car ready to hop out.  Generally they can 

manage this without adult assistance.   

 

 The Staff Parking lot at the front of the school is for Bramblewood and District staff 

parking only.  We have many Bramblewood and district people that come throughout the day 

and they need to be able to park.    We need all the parking spots.  If you need to park, you 

need to use street parking or park in the parking lot by the tennis courts not the staff parking 

lot.  Do not use the parking lot to drop off or pick up your children.  We do not want 

children walking in the drive through to get to or from the parking lot.   

 

 Please follow all traffic signs and regulations on Bramble Lane which  

can be a traffic nightmare.   Do not park in the “No Parking” or bus zones.   

Do not double park, do U-turns or use our neighbour’s driveways.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in making 

this a safe school for everyone. 
 

The Staff and Students of Bramblewood Elementary 

Parking and Drive through Safety at Bramblewood 


